Hello from the 2017 Pecos Conference!

SANTA FE, N.M.--April 7, 2017--I'm Gary Newgent, president of the Site Steward
Foundation Inc., the organizer for the 2017 Pecos Conference. I'm writing to let you
know that our preparations are well under way for this year's event, which will take
place August 10-13, 2017, near Pecos, New Mexico.

It's our 80th meeting, so we're planning some special events and a full program
to celebrate this landmark anniversary.

Over the next few weeks we'll be letting you know about registration, speaker
opportunities, camping and lodging, and tours. We will post news here, as well as on
our Facebook and Twitter pages. To stay in touch best, join our email list HERE.
We're looking forward to a great 2017 meeting for the Pecos Conference. Stay tuned
for more.

Best wishes,

Gary Newgent
organizer@pecosconference.org



